
Dear Partners, 

  

First of all, we hope that everyone is in good health. 
 
We are getting in touch because we made a difficult decision regarding 
mobility for 2020-2021 and we wanted to let you know about it: we 
will not be able to accept students in the first semester of the next 
school year. 
 
This decision was not taken lightly, and we will also not allow the 
mobility of our own students during this period, but we believe it is the 
best thing to do for the good of all.  
 
We truly regret the constraints that this decision causes. We will try, to 
the extent of our possibilities and available places, to accept all 
students who want to change their mobility for the 2nd semester of 
2020-2021. We can't guarantee that there will be places for everyone, 
but we will do our best. 
 
As for the B1 Portuguese certificate that students have to present, and 
considering that language schools are closed, we will accept the 
presentation of the results of the OLS test of the Erasmus Programme, 
which must be submitted by all students. 
 
Once again, we deeply regret having to take this position and hope for 
your understanding. 
 
With our best regards, 

  

PAULO PAIXÃO, MD, PhD 

Mobility Programmes Coordinator 
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